
Watersplash Farm, Shepperton 

 

Following an initial public display in January 2012 of the proposals for 

Watersplash Farm, we have been in regular contact with the Lower 

Sunbury Residents’ Association (LoSRA) and Shepperton and Sunbury 

Against Gravel Extraction (SSAGE) about the proposed development. 

 

The modified proposals have now been submitted to Surrey County 

Council and the application should be determined later this year. To 

update local residents on the amended plans, we will be holding a 

further public display. 

The Holiday Inn, Felix Lane, Shepperton 

Friday, 22nd March, 1 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

Saturday 23rd March, 9 a.m. – 1 p.m 

Please come along to view and discuss the proposals with company 

representatives. 

Details can also be found on the Shepperton section of our 

communities website at www.cemexcommunities.co.uk 

 

 

http://www.cemexcommunities.co.uk/

